
 
 

 

  

 

2 February 2018 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 

As part of our exciting space project and to inspire our learning, Reception 

class will be visiting We The Curious (formally @Bristol) and the Planetarium on 

Wednesday 21st March. 
 

We will travel by coach, and will be leaving Banwell at 9.15, and we will arrive 

back in time for the end of the school day. 
 

Please can all children wear school uniform, and bring a water bottle and a snack 

in a rucksack that they can carry all day. All children will be entitled to a free 

packed lunch, which will be provided by the kitchen. Please let the school 

office know if you do not require a lunch, or if your child has any dietary 

requirements.  Your child will not require any spending money for this trip. 
 

If you would like to accompany us on our visit please let us know.  Your help 

would be greatly appreciated. 

To cover the cost of the trip, we need a voluntary contribution of £15.00 

(£7.50 for those in receipt of Pupil Premium).  Please make payment and give 

permission for the trip via ParentPay by Wednesday 7th March.  Although the 

cost of the trip is voluntary, in reality the trip will not be able to take place 

unless costs are met.   

 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Isgrove and Mrs Kent 

Reception Teachers 
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